
We’re excited to announce the 10th Annual North Coast Farmers Convergence is happening 
on Tuesday, June 17th, 2025 on Ridgewood Ranch, 1 Seabiscuit Drive, Willits, CA 95490— 
and we’d love to see you there! 
 
Before we dig in, we need your input. Please take a moment to complete our quick planning 
survey to help us design a meaningful, community-centered event tailored to YOU. 
As a thank-you, you’ll be entered into a random drawing for free entry to this year’s 
Convergence! 

 Take the Survey Now 
 
The North Coast Farmers Convergence is a small conference centered around fostering a 
resilient, sustainable, and equitable regional food and farming system.  
 
This event is made possible through the generous support and collaboration of CDFA Farm to 
School, North Coast Opportunities, Inc., Blue Zones Project Mendocino County, School 
of Adaptive Agriculture, The Mendocino County Food Policy Council, and Ridgewood 
Ranch — our incredible hosts for 2025. 
 
Whether you're a farmer, food producer, educator, advocate, or local food enthusiast, this year’s 
Convergence is for you. 
Let’s make this the best one yet — together. 
Save the date: Tuesday, June 17th, 2025​
We can’t wait to connect, learn, and grow with you. 
 
Save the date graphic 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyqCsyMOsASSJ77AWueMpEV0SJQzfVWmVDR3fMsSkvSEqoIA/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EeF1M9a57WRKAXgc9Izv9rDhF_SurjFg/view?usp=drive_link

